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Mrs Rasen’s Library Newsletter
BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB FROM MRS RASEN

Many thanks to Marie for her 
generous birthday donation of 
Amulet #5 (in Norwegian). We here 
at GIS, wish her a very happy 
birthday, and thank her for her 
donation.

Dear Parents and Students, 
What a semester this has been! The 
library has been adapting to the 
ever changing needs of the students. 
We established a reservation and 
delivery system, introduced a new 
library catalogue and continue to 
purchase new books for the library. 
Please feel free to log into Libresoft
to reserve your books now! 
https://apps.libresoft.co.uk/472407614
1-0pqa38m1460bgvrhjw4j-gis/
As always, if you have a question 
regarding login, please email me: 
gwynne.rasen@gjovikis.no
Happy reading, Mrs Rasen
CHRISTMAS BOOKS
This Thursday, students will be 
taking home the Christmas edition of 
our ISBC flyer.  Please take some 
time to view even more books 
available online by following the link-
https://eu-
schools.scholastic.co.uk/gjovik-
international/digital-book-club. Books 
make a wonder gift for all family 
members. Please think about 
supporting the GIS library by 
purchasing a book via the ISBC. 
Orders are due Friday 4th

December.
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GIS Birthday 
Book Club 

Donation Form

If you would like to donate a book or money towards 
the purchase of a book, please fill in the form below 
and return it to the school office. 

GIS Birthday Book Club
Donation 

q We would like to donate a book to the school library. 

q We would like to donate money for the school to 
purchase a book for the library 

This book is being donated in honour of
(name of person)

On the occasion of
(name of the event)

Parent Signature

Amount donated


